
Dear parents/carers 
A reminder that if you have sent back a slip for your child to join Harmonize, a confirmation letter 
will be coming this week, and you should have all the Young Voices items available to purchase on 
your ParentPay account. If you do not receive a confirmation letter but are expecting one, please 
email Harmonize@tma.bucks.sch.uk for assistance. Harmonize is now full, any further requests to 
join from today will place your child on the waiting list. Should a place become available before the 
end of the half term, we will contact parents in the order they appear on the waiting list. Harmonize 
starts on Wednesday 13th September, collection is 4:30pm promptly from the Hall via the side doors. 
Please remember to inform us if anyone else will be collecting your child, and please bear with us 
while our new children and parents learn the Harmonize routine. 
Many thanks, 
Mrs Marshall 
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